
The Word became flesh and made his dwelling among us. We 
have seen his glory, the glory of the one and only Son, who 
came from the Father, full of grace and truth. – John 1:14 

 

 

We send our greetings to you and prayers that God would renew your wonder at the 

miracle of our God entering and experiencing the brokenness of humanity. We are so 

grateful that our Creator loves us enough to leave the glory of heaven and enter the conflict 

and pain of our lives. Just as it happened 2000 years ago, we see God continuing to bring 

comfort and healing in the midst of suffering, displacement, and uncertainty in South 

Sudan, as people experience the power of God’s love. Thank you for joining us in this 

journey of walking with our brothers and sisters in Christ in South Sudan to make the deep 

peace and love of God known in our broken world. 

Bob and Kristi at Atlabara with the choir 


